NOTICE TO BIDDERS
(Chapter 103D, HRS)

The receiving of HANA HIGHWAY RESURFACING, PAIA TOWN TO HOOKIPA
PARK, DISTRICTS OF MAKAWAO AND WAILUKU, ISLAND OF MAUI, PROJECT NO.
36AB-01-17M scheduled for 2:00 P.M., May 18,2017, at the Contracts Office, Department of
Transportation, 869 Punchbowl Street, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813, or at the office of the District
Engineer-Maui, 650 Palapala Drive, Kahului, Hawaii 96732, is HEREBY POSTPONED until
2:00 P.M., June 1, 2017 at which time and place(s) they will be publicly opened and read.
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